
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT! 
 

We are excited to announce that, beginning on March 1, 2024, 
R2RCNY will be changing our name from Road2RecoveryCNY to 
Ready2RecoverCNY. We feel that this new name more 
accurately describes our message and our mission. Our legal 
name will continue to be R2RCNY. 
 

 
 
Also beginning on March 1st: 
 
*Our website URL will change to www.r2rcny.org  
 
*Our Facebook page URL will change to 
www.facebook.com/r2rcny  
 
If searching for us on Facebook, you should be able to find 
us by searching for either R2RCNY or 
Ready2RecoverCNY.  
 
Please make note of these changes & add us to your 
bookmarks & favorites! 
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